Wilton Tree Committee

Corrected Minutes

November 13, 2013

Town Hall Annex, Meeting Room A

Present: Chairman Kate Throckmorton; Junius Brown; Susan Diloreto; Bill Meehan; Barbara Quincy; Paul Young, Tree Warden

1. Call to order

Kate called the meeting to order at 4:02 pm.

2. Approval of Minutes

The minutes of the October 9, 2013 meetings were approved.

3. Tree Warden Report

Paul gave the Tree Warden's report. He distributed the CL&P Tree Trimming Guidelines, which were designed to explain to the public their notification process for trimming trees on privately owned land.

4. Ongoing Business

America-the-Beautiful Grant
 Photos will be taken to accompany Susan's article on implementing the recently purchased and installed bricks markers at the tree that have been planted in Wilton Center under the Wilton Tree Center Plan.

Center Tree Plan Status The new bench for Stop and Shop is still expected to be installed by late fall.

The Tree Festival 2014 planning
 Liz Craig (Wilton Garden Club member) has told Kate that
 she will be able to attend the planning meetings for the 2014
 Festival. Barbara will check on past donations from Wilton
 businesses.

- Tree removal at 1 Tito Lane
 Discussion has been postponed until the December meeting.
- Future Tree Stewards qualifications
 Discussion to be continued at a later meeting.

5. New Business

 Planning a tree inventory of existing large trees in Wilton will be discussed at a later meeting. • Approval of 2014 Meeting Schedule

The Tree Committee will continue to meet on the second Wednesday of each month with the exception of August. Bill moved approval with a second by Junius.

6. Adjourn

Chairman Throckmorton adjourned the meeting at 4:20 and the Committee went to Wilton Center to work on installing the bricks.

The next meeting will be Wednesday December 11 at 4 p.m. in the Town Hall Annex. (Note the time change.)

12/8/13 -Barbara Quincy